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• We continue to submit posts for MCC’s intranet site.  
o February - New Member Coffee (done) 
o March – One of the in-person classes (submitted the Crepe Class) 
o April – Volunteer Luncheon 
o May – Annual General Member Meeting 
o June – Summer classes 
o July – one of the classes 
o August – Announce Open House (being written and posted by 8/23) 
o September – Open House  
o October – one of the classes 
o November – another of the classes 
o December – holiday party 

• We continue to look for other opportunities to spread the word about NFLL. 

• Will be working with MCC’s Marketing Manager to see if we can get another 

newspaper article about NFLL and our Open House in the media (August 

Advisory Mtg). 

• Will be contacting the TBird Times (MCCs newspaper) to talk about an article in 

their paper (this will happen when students are back at school in the fall). 

• Beginning in August, we will have a monthly newsletter. First issue went out and 

September will be mailed with the class schedule and Open House flier. 

• Aster Center has agreed to have some of our brochures, newsletters at their 

table at the Healthy Living Event in November. We did not pursue this event 

because the cost of a table was $700. 

• We have been invited to make a presentation about NFLL to the Mesa Regal 

Technology User group (55+ folks who are interested in technology). Once the 

date is determined, we will figure out who will make the presentation.  

 

 


